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New Announcement from Hinari 14/12/2008 Dear ALL, It is getting close to the end of the HINARI
calendar year and we would like to give you news about the Programme. The most significant
development was a revision to our website to show you which journals are offered by our publisher
partners in your country. We hope you have noticed an improvement. We are also delighted to share
with you that more than 2000 new journals have been added to the HINARI website this year. Please
note: As one of the conditions of HINARI, the publishers have the right to protect their existing business,
and may choose not to offer their journals to countries where they have significant sales or local sales
agents. This is the case for your country. This means that you will not have full-text access to the
journals of the following publishers:American Dental Education AssociationAmerican Society of
Plant BiologistsAnnual ReviewsSpringer Despite the restrictions on some content, the HINARI offer
for your country is significant and we will continue to work on your behalf to improve it. New publishers
o) bige s ahaiwg :alaMs.are continuing to join HINARI regularly. Thanks for your confidence in HINARI
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